
1.  Is Dr. Marsh still seeing patients?
Yes. Dr. Leah Marsh continues to care for patients
at both her Glendale and Beverly Hills locations. 
2.  Why is LACN changing its name?
The name LACN (Los Angeles Cancer Network) no
longer reflects our broader mission or geographic
reach. Our new name allows us to grow, expand
services, and better represent all the care we
provide—including hematology, surgical services,
and prevention.
4.  Will my treatment plan change under the new
name?
No. Your care, your doctor, your treatment plan,
and your insurance coverage remain the same.
5.  Are my medical records still with Dr. Marsh?
Yes. All records are securely retained and fully
accessible. Continuity of care is guaranteed.
6.  What insurance plans are accepted?
We continue to accept all major insurance plans.
For specifics, contact our office directly.
7. Where does Dr. Marsh see patients?
Glendale Adventist Medical Center

1505 Wilson Terrace, Suite 150
Glendale, CA 91206

Beverly Hills Century City Medical Plaza
2080 Century Park E, Suite 1005
Los Angeles, CA 90067

8.  What are Dr. Marsh’s office hours?
To schedule a consultation or confirm 
Dr. Marsh’s hours, call 818.484.8611. 

Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs)
For Patients & Referring Physicians

Los Angeles Cancer Network

1. How do I refer a patient to Dr. Leah Marsh?
You may call the office directly or fax a referral with
relevant records. We prioritize timely scheduling and
coordination with referring providers.

2. What types of patients should be referred to Dr. Marsh?
Dr. Marsh specializes in:

Complex pelvic masses
Known or suspected gynecologic cancers
Abnormal or high-risk biopsies
Genetic cancer risk or family history of cancer
Surgical consultation for ovarian, uterine, cervical, or
endometrial concerns

3. What is the average wait time for new patients?
 Most patients are seen within 7–10 days, often sooner
for urgent referrals. Please indicate urgency when
scheduling.

4. Will I be updated about my patient’s care?
Yes. Our team provides prompt clinical updates via the
patient portal, and ensures referring physicians stay
informed at every step of the patient’s care.

5. Does Dr. Marsh participate in tumor boards or
multidisciplinary care?

Yes. She collaborates regularly with a team of specialists
and participates in tumor boards to guide evidence-
based, personalized care.

6. Are second opinions or surgical consults welcome?
Absolutely. Dr. Marsh frequently provides second
opinions for complex cases and is happy to collaborate
on shared care models.

7. Who should I contact for records or clinical
coordination?

Please contact our medical assistant or front office
team at either location for patient records, appointment
coordination, or specific clinical questions.

Trusted care, close to home .

Dr. Leah Marsh, MS


